
Update on Conference Parking Pass Issuance 

Dear Participants, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we approach the upcoming conference, we want to 

provide you with an important update regarding parking pass issuance. 

Parking passes will be available for pickup at the registration desk starting on [Date]. Please 

ensure you have your confirmation email and a valid form of identification when you arrive to 

collect your pass. 

For those who have pre-registered, your passes will be reserved under the name provided at the 

time of registration. If you require any special accommodations, please contact us at [Contact 

Email]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to welcoming you to the 

conference! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


